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Cultural Evolution
The hidden brain is the voice in our ear when we make the most important decisions in our lives—but
we’re never aware of it. The hidden brain decides whom we fall in love with and whom we hate. It tells
us to vote for the white candidate and convict the dark-skinned defendant, to hire the thin woman but
pay her less than the man doing the same job. It can direct us to safety when disaster strikes and move
us to extraordinary acts of altruism. But it can also be manipulated to turn an ordinary person into a
suicide terrorist or a group of bystanders into a mob. In a series of compulsively readable narratives,
Shankar Vedantam journeys through the latest discoveries in neuroscience, psychology, and behavioral
science to uncover the darkest corner of our minds and its decisive impact on the choices we make as
individuals and as a society. Filled with fascinating characters, dramatic storytelling, and cuttingedge science, this is an engrossing exploration of the secrets our brains keep from us—and how they are
revealed.

Tunnel in the Sky
"For most of the approximately 200,000 years that our species has existed, we shared the planet with at
least four other types of humans. They were smart, they were strong, and they were inventive.
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Neanderthals even had the capacity for spoken language. But, one by one, our hominid relatives went
extinct. Why did we thrive? In delightfully conversational prose and based on years of his own original
research, Brian Hare, professor in the department of evolutionary anthropology and the Center for
Cognitive Neuroscience at Duke University, and his wife Vanessa Woods, a research scientist and awardwinning journalist, offer a powerful, elegant new theory called "self-domestication" which suggests that
we have succeeded not because we were the smartest or strongest but because we are the friendliest. This
explanation flies in the face of conventional wisdom. Since Charles Darwin wrote about "evolutionary
fitness," scientists have confused fitness with strength, tactical brilliance, and aggression. But what
helped us innovate where other primates did not is our knack for coordinating with and listening to
others. We can find common cause and identity with both neighbors and strangers if we see them as "one
of us." This ability makes us geniuses at cooperation and innovation and is responsible for all the
glories of culture and technology in human history. But this gift for friendliness comes at cost. If we
perceive that someone is not "one of us," we are capable of unplugging them from our mental network.
Where there would have been empathy and compassion, there is nothing, making us both the most tolerant
and the most merciless species on the planet. To counteract the rise of tribalism in all aspects of
modern life, Hare and Woods argue, we need to expand our empathy and friendliness to include people who
aren't obviously like ourselves. need to expand our empathy and friendliness to include people who
aren't obviously like ourselves. Brian Hare's groundbreaking research was developed in close
collaboration with Richard Wrangham and Michael Tomasello, giants in the field of cognitive evolution.
Survival of the Friendliest explains both our evolutionary success and our potential for cruelty in one
stroke and sheds new light onto everything from genocide and structural inequality to art and
innovation"--

Summary of David Brooks’s The Social Animal by Milkyway Media
The author of the acclaimed bestseller Bobos in Paradise, which hilariously described the upscale
American culture, takes a witty look at how being American shapes us, and how America's suburban
civilization will shape the world's future. Take a look at Americans in their natural habitat. You see
suburban guys at Home Depot doing that special manly, waddling walk that American men do in the presence
of large amounts of lumber; super-efficient ubermoms who chair school auctions, organize the PTA, and
weigh less than their children; workaholic corporate types boarding airplanes while talking on their
cell phones in a sort of panic because they know that when the door closes they have to turn their
precious phone off and it will be like somebody stepped on their trachea. Looking at all this, you might
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come to the conclusion that we Americans are not the most profound people on earth. Indeed, there are
millions around the world who regard us as the great bimbos of the globe: hardworking and fun, but also
materialistic and spiritually shallow. They've got a point. As you drive through the sprawling suburbs
or eat in the suburban chain restaurants (which if they merged would be called Chili's Olive Garden Hard
Rock Outback Cantina), questions do occur. Are we really as shallow as we look? Is there anything that
unites us across the divides of politics, race, class, and geography? What does it mean to be American?
Well, mentality matters, and sometimes mentality is all that matters. As diverse as we are, as
complacent as we sometimes seem, Americans are united by a common mentality, which we have inherited
from our ancestors and pass on, sometimes unreflectingly, to our kids. We are united by futuremindedness. We see the present from the vantage point of the future. We are tantalized, at every second
of every day, by the awareness of grand possibilities ahead of us, by the bounty we can realize just
over the next ridge. This mentality leads us to work feverishly hard, move more than any other people on
earth, switch jobs, switch religions. It makes us anxious and optimistic, manic and discombobulating.
Even in the superficiality of modern suburban life, there is some deeper impulse still throbbing in the
heart of average Americans. That impulse is the subject of this book.

The Wisdom of Crowds
Animals hate captivity; they tell us all the time. We just aren't listening.

The Hidden Brain
A group of students goes through the gate to an unknown planet for a two-to-ten-day final exam in
Advanced Survival only to realize, after a period of fighting the elements and wildlife, that something
has gone wrong with the gate and what was a brief survival exam has become an endless struggle for life.
Reprint. 10,000 first prinitng.

The Jungle
Evaluates America's transition to a culture that values self-promotion over humility, explaining the
importance of an engaged inner life in personal fulfillment.

The Grass Library
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New York Times Bestseller From the most celebrated heir to Darwin comes a groundbreaking book on
evolution, the summa work of Edward O. Wilson's legendary career. Sparking vigorous debate in the
sciences, The Social Conquest of Earth upends “the famous theory that evolution naturally encourages
creatures to put family first” (Discover). Refashioning the story of human evolution, Wilson draws on
his remarkable knowledge of biology and social behavior to demonstrate that group selection, not kin
selection, is the premier driving force of human evolution. In a work that James D. Watson calls “a
monumental exploration of the biological origins of the human condition,” Wilson explains how our innate
drive to belong to a group is both a “great blessing and a terrible curse” (Smithsonian). Demonstrating
that the sources of morality, religion, and the creative arts are fundamentally biological in nature,
the renowned Harvard University biologist presents us with the clearest explanation ever produced as to
the origin of the human condition and why it resulted in our domination of the Earth’s biosphere.

Predictably Irrational
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business columnist James Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple
idea: Large groups of people are smarter than an elite few, no matter how brilliant—better at solving
problems, fostering innovation, coming to wise decisions, even predicting the future. With boundless
erudition and in delightfully clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse as popular
culture, psychology, ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial intelligence, military history, and
politics to show how this simple idea offers important lessons for how we live our lives, select our
leaders, run our companies, and think about our world.

Bobos in Paradise
DIVThe past few decades have brought a shift in the nature of American democracy—an alarming shift that
threatens such liberal democratic values as respect for pluralism, acceptance of the separation of
powers, and recognition of the rights of opposition parties. In this insightful book, political
scientist Alan Wolfe identifies the current political conditions that endanger the quality of our
democracy. He describes how politics has changed, and he calls for a democracy protection movement
designed to preserve our political traditions not unlike the environmental protection movement’s efforts
to safeguard the natural world. Voters who know little about issues, leaders who bend rules with little
fear of reprisal, and political parties that are losing the ability to mobilize citizens have all
contributed to a worrisome new politics of democracy, Wolfe argues. He offers a brilliant analysis of
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how religion and morality have replaced political and economic self-interest as guiding principles, and
how a dangerous populism promotes a radical form of elitism. Without laying blame on one party or
ideology and without claiming that matters will improve with one party or the other in office, Wolfe
instead suggests that Americans need to understand the danger their own indifference poses and take
political matters more seriously./div

The Social Animal
A philosophical and poetic journey recounting the author’s relationship with his four sheep and other
animals in his home in the Blue Mountains. Both memoir and eloquent testament to animal rights. 'One of
the most beautifully written books about animals I have ever read. I know of nothing else like it
published in this or any other country. Deep, sensitive, charming, instructive and above all, humble. I
cannot imagine anyone reading it without coming away in some profound sense altered.' — Jeffrey
Moussaieff Masson, author of When Elephants Weep 'a gorgeous book. Anyone who loves animals will be
enchanted…but it’s a book that will challenge your thinking as wellhighly recommended.' — ANZ LitLovers
LitBlog

Pym
Drawn from a thousand photos taken over fifteen years, We Animals illustrates and investigates animals
in the human environment: whether they're being used for food, fashion and entertainment, or research,
or are being rescued to spend their remaining years in sanctuaries. Award-winning photojournalist and
animal advocate Jo-Anne McArthur provides a valuable lesson about our treatment of animals, makes animal
industries visible and accountable, and widens our circle of compassion to include all sentient beings.

On Paradise Drive
Een werkloze ex-docent Afrikaans-Amerikaanse literatuur ontdekt een 19e eeuws manuscript, gaat op basis
daarvan op expeditie en doet een onwaarschijnlijke ontdekking.

The Road to Character
A collection of artfully decorated postcards with secrets anonymously written on them by people from all
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over the world and sent to the founder of PostSecret, a community art project that evolved into a
website.

Moonwalking with Einstein
From the influential and hugely popular "New York Times" columnist and bestselling author of "Bobos in
Paradise" comes a landmark exploration of how human beings and communities succeed.

My Secret
“A crisp, dramatic examination of how technology and human ingenuity are undermining North Korea’s
secretive dictatorship.”—Kirkus Reviews One of the least understood countries in the world, North Korea
has long been known for its repressive regime. Yet it is far from being an impenetrable black box. Media
flows covertly into the country, and fault lines are appearing in the government’s sealed informational
borders. Drawing on deeply personal interviews with North Korean defectors from all walks of life,
ranging from propaganda artists to diplomats, Jieun Baek tells the story of North Korea’s information
underground—the network of citizens who take extraordinary risks by circulating illicit content such as
foreign films, television shows, soap operas, books, and encyclopedias. By fostering an awareness of
life outside North Korea and enhancing cultural knowledge, the materials these citizens disseminate are
affecting the social and political consciousness of a people, as well as their everyday lives. “A fine
primer on the country, based on extensive interviews with defectors.”—Times Literary Supplement “A
fascinating book.”—The New York Times “[A] timely and cogent book.”—Los Angeles Review of Books “A
fascinating and intelligent overview of the ways that information is liberating North Koreans’
minds.”—Robert S. Boynton, author of The Invitation-Only Zone: The True Story of North Korea's Abduction
Project “A fascinating, important, and vivid account of how unofficial information is increasingly
seeping into the North and chipping away at the regime’s myths—and hence its control of North Korean
society.”—Sue Mi Terry, former CIA analyst and senior research scholar at the Weatherhead East Asia
Institute, Columbia University

The Hummingbird's Daughter
Sunday Times Bestseller ‘A paradigm-smashing chronicle of joyous entanglement’ Charles Foster
Waterstones Non-Fiction Book of the Month (September) Are trees social beings? How do trees live? Do
Page 6/15

File Type PDF The Social Animal The Hidden Sources Of Love Character And Achievement
they feel pain or have awareness of their surroundings?

The Moral Animal
An expert on nonverbal communication traces the evolutionary roots of most basic human emotions--anger,
sadness, fear, disgust, and happiness--revealing how they evolved and became embedded in the human brain
while showing how they are triggered in the body. Original. 15,000 first printing.

The Best American Essays 2012
Maybe she’s on a photo shoot in Zanzibar. Maybe she’s making people laugh on TV. But all Chrissy Teigen
really wants to do is talk about dinner. Or breakfast. Lunch gets some love, too. For years, she’s been
collecting, cooking, and Instagramming her favorite recipes, and here they are: from breakfast all day
to John’s famous fried chicken with spicy honey butter to her mom’s Thai classics. Salty, spicy, saucy,
and fun as sin (that’s the food, but that’s Chrissy, too), these dishes are for family, for date night
at home, for party time, and for a few life-sucks moments (salads). You’ll learn the importance of chili
peppers, the secret to cheesy-cheeseless eggs, and life tips like how to use bacon as a home fragrance,
the single best way to wake up in the morning, and how not to overthink men or Brussels sprouts. Because
for Chrissy Teigen, cooking, eating, life, and love are one and the same.

The Hidden Life of Dogs
Since its establishment in 1849, Waco has grown from a frontier town on the Brazos River to a thriving
city of more than 125,000 residents. And in those 171 years, Waco's citizens have seen triumph, tragedy,
humor, heartbreak and infamy. Some of those stories garnered widespread attention or became established
local lore, but many more have fallen through the cracks. Catch up on the backstory of notorious figures
like W.C. Brann, firebrand publisher of the Iconoclast. Discover how one of the longest novels published
in the English language was written by a wealthy recluse in a downtown mansion. From the artesian wells
of "Geyser City" to the tombs of Telephus Telemachus Louis Augustus Albartus "Tel" Johnson, author Eric
Ames offers a chance for a deeper appreciation of Waco's unique history.

Strangers to Ourselves
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The Social Animal: The Hidden Sources of Love, Character, and Achievement (2011), explores the role the
unconscious mind plays in shaping the course of an individual’s life. Author David Brooks uses a
narrative construct borrowed from eighteenth-century philosopher Jean-Jacques Rousseau to summarize and
analyze humanity’s working understanding of cognitive and social development. Purchase this in-depth
summary to learn more.

Germany's Hidden Crisis
How neoliberalism is causing a crisis in Germany Upward social mobility represented a core promise of
life under the “old” West German welfare state, in which millions of skilled workers upgraded their
Volkswagens to Audis, bought their first homes, and sent their children to university. Not so in today’s
Federal Republic, where the gears of the so-called “elevator society” have long since ground to a halt.
In the absence of the social mobility of yesterday, widespread social exhaustion and anxiety have
emerged across mainstream society. Oliver Nachtwey analyses the reasons for this social rupture in
postwar German society and investigates the conflict potential emerging as a result. He concludes that
although the country has managed to muddle through thus far, simmering tensions beneath the surface
nevertheless threaten to undermine the German system’s stability in the years to come. Recipient of the
Friedrich Ebert Foundation 2016 Hans-Matthöfer-Preis for Economic Writing.

The Second Mountain
This book examines selected works in the American literary tradition from an evolutionary perspective.
Individual essays address figures ranging from Benjamin Franklin to Billy Collins, targeting a variety
of fitness-related issues--courtship, nepotism, competition, cooperation, status, and deception, for
example--in the context of both physical and social environment.

How to Become a Federal Criminal
A searing novel of social realism, Upton Sinclair's The Jungle follows the fortunes of Jurgis Rudkus, an
immigrant who finds in the stockyards of turn-of-the-century Chicago a ruthless system that degrades and
impoverishes him, and an industry whose filthy practices contaminate the meat it processes. From the
stench of the killing-beds to the horrors of the fertilizer-works, the appalling conditions in which
Jurgis works are described in intense detail by an author bent on social reform. So powerful was the
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book's message that it caught the eye of President Theodore Roosevelt and led to changes to the food
hygiene laws. In his Introduction to this new edition, Russ Castronovo highlights the aesthetic concerns
that were central to Sinclair's aspirations, examining the relationship between history and historical
fiction, and between the documentary impulse and literary narrative. As he examines the book's disputed
status as novel (it is propaganda or literature?), he reveals why Sinclair's message-driven fiction has
relevance to literary and historical matters today, now more than a hundred years after the novel first
appeared in print.

The Social Animal
Intelligent, lively, humorous, and thoroughly engaging, "The Predictably Irrational" explains why people
often make bad decisions and what can be done about it.

The Hidden Life of Wolves
Originally published as: Bobos in Paradise: the new upper class and how they got there. c2000; and: On
Paradise Drive: how we live now (and always have) in the future tense. c2004.

The Girls Who Went Away
From the influential New York Times columnist and best-selling author of Bobos in Paradise comes a
landmark exploration of how human beings and communities succeed. Reprint. A #1 best-seller.

North Korea's Hidden Revolution
Cultural Evolution argues that people's values and behavior are shaped by the degree to which survival
is secure; it was precarious for most of history, which encouraged heavy emphasis on group solidarity,
rejection of outsiders, and obedience to strong leaders. For under extreme scarcity, xenophobia is
realistic: if there is just enough land to support one tribe and another tribe tries to claim it,
survival may literally be a choice between Us and Them. Conversely, high levels of existential security
encourage openness to change, diversity, and new ideas. The unprecedented prosperity and security of the
postwar era brought cultural change, the environmentalist movement, and the spread of democracy. But in
recent decades, diminishing job security and rising inequality have led to an authoritarian reaction.
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Evidence from more than 100 countries demonstrates that people's motivations and behavior reflect the
extent to which they take survival for granted - and that modernization changes them in roughly
predictable ways. This book explains the rise of environmentalist parties, gender equality, and same-sex
marriage through a new, empirically-tested version of modernization theory.

Survival of the Friendliest
Discover an epic historical novel of a young saint escaping death from Pulitzer Prize finalist Luis
Alberto Urrea, author of The House of Broken Angels. This historical novel is based on Urrea's real
great-aunt Teresita, who had healing powers and was acclaimed as a saint. Urrea has researched
historical accounts and family records for years to get an accurate story.

The Social Animal
Do you believe that spending $15,000 on a media center is vulgar, but that spending $15,000 on a slate
shower stall is a sign that you are at one with the Zenlike rhythms of nature? Do you work for one of
those visionary software companies where people come to work wearing hiking boots and glacier glasses,
as if a wall of ice were about to come sliding through the parking lot? If so, you might be a Bobo. In
his bestselling work of "comic sociology," David Brooks coins a new word, Bobo, to describe today's
upper class -- those who have wed the bourgeois world of capitalist enterprise to the hippie values of
the bohemian counterculture. Their hybrid lifestyle is the atmosphere we breathe, and in this witty and
serious look at the cultural consequences of the information age, Brooks has defined a new generation.

We Animals
Are men literally born to cheat? Does monogamy actually serve women's interests? These are among the
questions that have made The Moral Animal one of the most provocative science books in recent years.
Wright unveils the genetic strategies behind everything from our sexual preferences to our office
politics--as well as their implications for our moral codes and public policies. Illustrations. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

American Classics
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A hilarious, entertaining, and illuminating compendium of the most bizarre ways you might become a
federal criminal in America—from mailing a mongoose to selling Swiss cheese without enough holes—written
and illustrated by the creator of the wildly popular @CrimeADay Twitter account. Have you ever clogged a
toilet in a national forest? That could get you six months in federal prison. Written a letter to a
pirate? You might be looking at three years in the slammer. Leaving the country with too many nickels,
drinking a beer on a bicycle in a national park, or importing a pregnant polar bear are all very real
crimes, and this riotously funny, ridiculously entertaining, and fully illustrated book shows how just
about anyone can become—or may already be—a federal criminal. Whether you’re a criminal defense lawyer
or just a self-taught expert in outrageous offenses, How to Become a Federal Criminal is your
wonderfully weird window into a criminally overlooked sector of American government.

Does American Democracy Still Work?
The blockbuster phenomenon that charts an amazing journey of the mind while revolutionizing our concept
of memory An instant bestseller that is poised to become a classic, Moonwalking with Einstein recounts
Joshua Foer's yearlong quest to improve his memory under the tutelage of top "mental athletes." He draws
on cutting-edge research, a surprising cultural history of remembering, and venerable tricks of the
mentalist's trade to transform our understanding of human memory. From the United States Memory
Championship to deep within the author's own mind, this is an electrifying work of journalism that
reminds us that, in every way that matters, we are the sum of our memories. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Fear of the Animal Planet
A photographic tribute to the authors' work as wolf caregivers and advocates documents their efforts
with the Sawtooth Pack in Idaho and features a passionate argument for reintroducing and protecting wild
wolves.

The Hidden Life of Trees: The International Bestseller – What They Feel, How They
Communicate
"Know thyself," a precept as old as Socrates, is still good advice. But is introspection the best path
to self-knowledge? Wilson makes the case for better ways of discovering our unconscious selves. If you
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want to know who you are or what you feel or what you're like, Wilson advises, pay attention to what you
actually do and what other people think about you. Showing us an unconscious more powerful than Freud's,
and even more pervasive in our daily life, Strangers to Ourselves marks a revolution in how we know
ourselves.

The Paradise Suite

The Social Conquest of Earth
Jesus, Moses, Mohammed, Gandhi, and the Buddha all had brains built essentially like anyone else's, yet
they were able to harness their thoughts and shape their patterns of thinking in ways that changed
history. With new breakthroughs in modern neuroscience and the wisdom of thousands of years of
contemplative practice, it is possible for us to shape our own thoughts in a similar way for greater
happiness, love, compassion, and wisdom. Buddha's Brain joins the forces of modern neuroscience with
ancient contemplative teachings to show readers how they can work toward greater emotional well-being,
healthier relationships, more effective actions, and deepened religious and spiritual understanding.
This book will explain how the core elements of both psychological well-being and religious or spiritual
life-virtue, mindfulness, and wisdom--are based in the core functions of the brain: regulating,
learning, and valuing. Readers will also learn practical ways to apply this information, as the book
offers many exercises they can do to tap the unused potential of the brain and rewire it over time for
greater peace and well-being.

Buddha's Brain
In this deeply moving and myth-shattering work, Ann Fessler brings out into the open for the first time
the astonishing untold history of the million and a half women who surrendered children for adoption due
to enormous family and social pressure in the decades before Roe v. Wade. An adoptee who was herself
surrendered during those years and recently made contact with her mother, Ann Fessler brilliantly brings
to life the voices of more than a hundred women, as well as the spirit of those times, allowing the
women to tell their stories in gripping and intimate detail.

Hidden History of Waco
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“A fascinating glimpse into the canine world, possibly deeper and more accurate than any we have had
until now” (The New York Times Book Review). Long before the Dog Whisperer, anthropologist Elizabeth
Marshall Thomas revealed to readers the nature of pack dynamics, leading to a completely new
understanding of dogs, their personalities, and their desires. Based on thirty years of living with and
observing dogs, The Hidden Life of Dogs asks one question: What do dogs want? To find out, we must meet
the pack. First there is Misha, a husky Thomas followed on her daily rounds of more than 130 square
miles. Then there is Maria, who adored Misha, bore his puppies, and clearly mourned when he moved away;
the brave pug Bingo and his little wife, Violet; the dingo Viva; and other colorful characters. In
observing them, Thomas learned that what dogs want most of all is other dogs. Informative and
captivating, The Hidden Life of Dogs will give every canine owner and canine lover great insight into
dog behavior. “A wonderful book . . . Too bad dogs can’t read. They’d be fascinated. Dog people will be
too.” —USA Today

Cravings
Nonfiction from Malcolm Gladwell, Francine Prose, Jonathan Franzen, and more: “There is not a dud in the
bunch. [An] exhilarating collection.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) Whether a personal reflection
on a wife’s decline from Alzheimer’s, a critique of the overdiagnosis of mood disorders, a lighthearted
look at menopause, a friend’s commentary on David Foster Wallace’s heartbreaking suicide, or a memoir of
teaching underprivileged children, this collection highlights the best essays of the year with
contributions from: Benjamin Anastas • Marcia Angell • Miah Arnold • Geoffrey Bent • Robert Boyers •
Dudley Clendinen • Paul Collins • Mark Doty • Mark Edmundson • Joseph Epstein • Jonathan Franzen •
Malcolm Gladwell • Peter Hessler • Ewa Hryniewicz-Yarbrough • Garret Keizer • David J. Lawless • Alan
Lightman • Sandra Tsing Loh • Ken Murray • Francine Prose • Richard Sennett • Lauren Slater • Jose
Antonio Vargas • Wesley Yang “A trove of fine writing on big issues.” —Kirkus Reviews

Emotions Revealed
"Every so often, you meet people who radiate joy--who seem to know why they were put on this earth, who
glow with a kind of inner light. This inner peace, David Brooks reveals, comes not from a life of selfcentered achievement but a life of interdependence and commitment to others. In The Second Mountain,
David Brooks explores the four main commitments that define a virtuous and meaningful life: to a spouse
and family, to a vocation, to a philosophy or faith, and to a community. Our personal fulfillment
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ultimately depends on how well we choose and execute these commitments. We have taken individualism to
the extreme, Brooks argues, and in the process we have torn the social fabric in a thousand different
ways. In The Second Mountain, Brooks gives us the tools to repair our fractured society, and shows what
can happen when we put commitment-making at the center of our lives." -- back cover.
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